Prince William
Sound College
gets accreditation

Prince William Sound Community
College received full accreditation
from the Commission on Colleges of
the Northwest Association of Schools
and Colleges during the associa-
tions 73rd annual meeting in Portland
earlier this month, according to
PWSCC spokesmen.

This action followed an institutional
self-study and an evaluation team visit
in October to the main campus in
Valdez, as well as to the extension
centers in Cordova and the Copper
Basin.
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community co since niver-
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